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MASSACHUSETTS
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ATTENTION!

Due to the increasing rodent population in the ‘
City of Waltham, it has become a “Public Health
Emergency” (M.G.L. c. 111, s: 127A).

All refuse put out at the curbside for
collection must be in water tight
‘barrels with tight fitting lids and no
holes. They cannot be overfilled, nor
be put out at curbside in plastic bags
only (City Ordinance; Chapter 7.

| Article 1 Sec 7-7)

If this is a continued practice fines will be issued.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
- Ivan A. Colon

Senior Public Health Inspector
Waltham Health Department
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